CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2024

The Special Work Session of the Grand Haven City Council was called to order at 6:31 p.m. by
Mayor Bob Monetza in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 519 Washington Ave.

Present: Council Members Mike Fritz, Karen Lowe, Mayor Pro-tem Kevin McLaughlin,
and Mayor Bob Monetza.
Absent:

Others Present: City Manager Ashley Latsch and City Clerk Maria Boersma.
PRESENTATION

Students with the Futwre Prep’d Program; Dillion, Quinten, Christina, and Brendan, spoke on the
project they worked on with the City of Grand Haven. The focus of their project was “How can
the City of Grand Haven implement or improve sustainability practices that will benefit the
community while also improving their MI Green Community Scores”.

Patty Nelson and Ryan Cotton of the Sustainability and Energy Commission, and Gary Post of
the Community Energy Plan Steering Committee, introduced the Community Energy Plan
presentation. John Kinch of Michigan Energy Options shared the decision inputs and top
strategies that went into the draft Community Energy Plan. Ryan Cotton focused on the Home
Energy Waste Reductions and Home Energy Retrofit portion of the Energy Plan.

Director Rob Shelley presented on the Board of Light & Power’s Utility Energy Plan.

ADJOURNMENT

City Council decided to continue the presentation in the Regular meeting, and Mayor Monetza
adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m.

Robert Monétza, ayor Maria Boersma, City Clerk




